Please join us at the Liberty ,“‘7 50\,,,

Elementary School Fall Book Fair!

The scholastic book fair is coming to the Liberty Elementary School library
October 31st - November 4th, 2022!

The book fair is an excellent opportunity to grow your child's home library and
promote reading!

e Students will visit the book fair during their designated class time. They can
shop the fair using cash, check, credit or E- Wallet.

e You are welcome to join your child at the book fair and help them shop for
books they will love to read! Please see the attached schedule to see when
your child's class will be visiting the book fair.

e E-Wallet gives you the option to put money on your child's account prior to
their visit to the bookfair for them to shop for their favorite books!
Grandparents, family members, and friends are also invited to add money to
your child's E-Wallet!

Please visit the Liberty Elementary School Scholastic Book Fair Homepage for
more information and/ or to get your E-Wallet started!
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/libertyelementaryschool59 or scan the QR code

below: @“ 733%3 *%2 .
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Volunteer at the Book Fair! Help students navigate the fair and find a book they
will enjoy reading! Use the link below to sign up to volunteer at
the book fair:
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https://www.scholastic.com/bf/libertyelementaryschool59
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0D4DA8AC2FA0F94-fall

